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A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring Urban Meyer for his service as the head football 

coach at The Ohio State University

WHEREAS, The members of the Senate of the 133rd General 
Assembly of Ohio are pleased to commend Urban Meyer for his 
exemplary service as the head coach of The Ohio State University 
football team; and

WHEREAS, Urban Meyer is deserving of acknowledgement, for in 
thirty-three years of coaching football, he has displayed 
tremendous integrity and commitment. Previously holding various 
assistant coaching positions, he served as the head football coach 
at Bowling Green State University, The University of Utah, and the 
University of Florida and as a college football analyst for ESPN 
before becoming the head football coach at The Ohio State 
University in 2012. In seventeen total years as a head coach, he 
compiled an impressive 187-32 record and three national 
championships, including an 83-9 record, three Big Ten Conference 
crowns, and a national title during seven seasons at Ohio State, 
and in 2019, he was appointed an assistant athletic director at 
OSU; and

WHEREAS, The expertise, guidance, and sound judgment of 
coaches such as Urban Meyer are critical to the ultimate success 
of any athletic endeavor. Throughout his career, he has completed 
an array of challenging duties with genuine distinction, proving 
himself to be a tireless champion of excellence, and we applaud 
him on his remarkable efforts; and

WHEREAS, Urban Meyer’s exceptional record of personal and 
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professional achievement stands as a hallmark worthy of emulation, 
and he has inspired countless individuals to excel in numerous 
areas of endeavor. His accomplishments and leadership are a 
justifiable source of pride and an excellent reflection on him, 
his family, his players, his schools, and his community, and he 
has gained the appreciation and esteem of everyone who has had the 
pleasure of his acquaintance over the years; therefore be it

RESOLVED, That we, the members of the Senate of the 133rd 
General Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, 
congratulate Urban Meyer on his years of superb service and honor 
him as one of Ohio’s finest citizens; and be it further

RESOLVED, That the Clerk of the Senate transmit a duly 
authenticated copy of this Resolution to Urban Meyer.
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